
2024 ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP 
OF THE YEAR AWARD

The New York Beef Producers Association recognizes beef producers who have made a 
positive impact on sustainability of the New York Beef Industry. NYBPA is honored to recognize 
operations that uphold sustainability practices in their day-to-day farms.
NYBPA’s Environmental Stewardship Award is an opportunity for the NY beef industry to 
showcase the stewardship, conservation and business practices that work together on farm. The 
award recognizes outstanding stewardship practices and conservation achievements of Beef 
Producers across New York. The hope is to recognize operations with a desire to leave the land 
better than they found it for the next generation. 

YOUR 2024 AWARD APPLICATION SHOULD INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING: 
1. A history and Description of the Operation
2. The environmental problem recognized on the operation
3. A description of how the operation overcame the issue including details of the 

environmental stewardship practices.
4. Statement of interest or non-interest in pursuing the national award nomination through 

NCBA
5. Nominating party - whether self nominated or organizationally nominated

APPLICATION GUIDELINES: 

APPLICATION DEADLINES FOR 2024 NOMINATIONS 
ARE NOVEMBER 1, 2024

•	 Please do not submit handwritten applications
•	 Application should be no more than 5 pages long
•	 Submit applications electronically to nybeef@nybpa.org or via mail to 

NYBC, PO Box 383, Clinton, NY 13323

For more information, or to see past Environmental Stewardship Award Winners, 
visit www.NYBPA.org


